
 
        
School closure 
 
 
 

Dear parents,  
 
In these very challenging times, we all have to make huge but hopefully short 
term changes in order to protect each other from this invisible enemy – the 
Covid-19 virus. 
 
This means, while we have no known cases at our wonderful school, our school 
will close on WEDNESDAY  26th March at 3pm for four weeks.   
 
Please keep an eye on our website  www.viscount.school.nz as we will post 
updates there and send out messages on the school ap if any of this information 
changes. 
 
Homework packs 
These packs were given out on Monday 23rd March. 
If you have not yet received a homework pack you can still collect it from the 
school Hall on Tuesday or Wednesday this week.  
 
Our staff has worked hard to prepare homework packs for each of your children. 

This pack contains work they need to do while they are at home. 
 
Teacher contact 
Our teachers will contact you by txt or phone to see how your children are going 
with their homework packs as we want everyone to keep learning during the 
school shut-down time. 
 
Keep strong everyone – we will get through this - Look after each other. 
 
Shirley Hardcastle 
Principal 
	


